Willow Path Childcare


Child Guidance Policy
Willow Path Childcare encourages our staff to set a positive example of appropriate behavior, including sharing, helping, and using positive words and actions.  We help children learn to resolve conflicts without the use of aggressive or harmful behavior.  We encourage using language rather than aggression to resolve conflicts.  If a disciplinary situation occurs, our teachers provide the children with a clear explanation of why the behavior is inappropriate.  They will work together with the child to identify alternative behavior and will redirect the child to a more appropriate activity (for example, encouraging the child to play in another area).  If age-appropriate, children will be asked to contribute to developing these behavioral guidelines.

Children may act out in disruptive ways for a variety of reasons, many of which are, in fact, developmentally appropriate.  Early childhood professionals should respond to disruptive behavior according to the particular child and situation, but the behavior-management goal is always the same.  The goal must always be to provide children with support, teach children how to build self-control, and keep all of the children in the program safe.

Effective ways providers can respond to inappropriate behaviors include:

· Separate the child form the environment within the provider's immediate and direct supervision until the child is able to regain self-control and re-join the group.

· If the child cannot be removed from the environment, the provider should move close to the child until the child is able to regain self-control.  The provider must remove anything within the child's immediate reach that is a potential danger to the child or to others.

· If necessary, the provider may use another adult to support and assist in calming the child until the child is able to regain self-control.

· Talking calmly to the disruptive child is always important.

Willow Path Childcare follows the EEC guidelines on child guidance, which includes the following:

· Children will not be spanked or subject to corporal punishment.

· Children will not be denied food as a consequence of negative behavior, nor will food be used as a reward for good behavior.

· Children will not be force-fed.

· Children will not be subjected to cruel or severe punishment, such as humiliation, verbal or physical abuse, or neglect.

· Children will not be punished or criticized for soiling, wetting, or not using the toilet.  Children will not be forced to remain in soiled clothing or on the toilet.
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